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30  
NO HOT LUNCH  

THIS WEEK 

31   1    

 

2    

    
3    

 

      

4     Fruit Cup  Friday  

      for all  Students and Staff   

Wear Hubbard Colors 
for School Spirit Today! 
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6 
NO HOT LUNCH  

THIS WEEK 

7   
 

8   

          

9               

 

10  

 

11    12 

13 
NO HOT LUNCH  

THIS WEEK 

 

14 Happy Valen-

tines Day Everyone! 

Staff Appreciation 

Week. Thanks for all 

you do! 

15  16    

   ONLINE HOT LUNCH 

ORDERS ARE DUE   

TONIGHT BEFORE 

11:59PM          

17  

PSSC Virtual Meeting 
@ 6:30 pm  

18   

 
 

19 

20 
 

21  
Family Day No 

School for Stu-

dents  

22   Hot Lunch  

                           

23  
Pink Shirt Day! 

ONLINE HOT LUNCH 

ORDERS ARE DUE   

TONIGHT BEFORE 

11:59PM          

24  Hot Lunch  

 
 

 

25     26 

 

27 28 1     Hot Lunch  2 3    Hot Lunch  4  
PJ Day! 

5   

March Break 

Next Week 

Hubbard Happenings February 2022 

Stay Informed & Let’s Take Care of Each Other! 

Welcome Back Everyone!  
Thank you for all of your assistance during our at home learning period.   A 
shout out to our students and teachers who made the best of a situation WAY 
out of our control.  Hurricanes, YOU ROCK! 
We understand that there is a great deal of anxiousness with our return to 
school.  The key to maintaining as safe a learning environment as possible is for 
students and our staff to be prepared.  This includes vaccinations and the wear-
ing of proper personal protective gear.  
Students Need: 

 Daily clean tight fitting face masks (several are using KN95)   While cloth 
masks help, they do not fit tightly to one’s face and put both children and 
others at risk.  We do not have a large supply of masks for students so 
please make sure your child is prepared. 

 Daily sanitizing and proper hand washing. 

 A personal water bottle.  We have a limited supply of Hubbard bottles here 
that can be purchased for $5.00.  Please send students with a bottle.  

What if my child or someone in our house gets COVID?   
Directions have been, and will continue to be sent home via email or you can 
keep up to date using the GNB Covid Site.  If your child tests positive:  

 Inform the school with the date of the positive test. 

 One vaccination a student must isolate for 10 days, 2 vaccinations a student 
must isolate for 5.  Return after the full isolation, no fever and symptoms. 

 If a person in your house has a positive Covid test, all members of the family 
must isolate for the time expected, and continue to test.   

 Do not send students to school with even one symptom  of Covid.   
If your child is absent from school please call into the school office at: 357-4199, 
and if you have planned an absence for your child for a period of time due to 
Covid or by your choice,  please let your child’s teacher know.  
 
Keep an eye out for future communication from school with details of  School 
Processes related to COVID 19.   

 
THANK YOU for your support of our Christmas gift card/raffle baskets spon-
sored by your Hubbard Parent Group.  We raised $1406.51  after expenses and 
appreciated the donations that were received.   We recently purchased 28 new 
laptops for our school with some of our fundraised monies. Thanks! 
In the spirit of giving, Hubbard donated almost 900 non-perishable items to the 
Oromocto Food Bank and presented a cheque for $350.00 to go toward the 

purchase of turkeys.  Thanks Again! 

 

You will notice that our Hot Lunch program has been suspended for an additional two weeks this month.  This decision is based on the availabil-

ity of volunteers and  the potential anticipated rate of infection in schools.   We will err on the side of caution and resume this service as soon as 

we feel it is safer for volunteers and distribution on a regular basis.   We are holding a Free Fruit Cup Friday for students at recess on Feb. 4!   


